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Delete all after “First Past the Post (FPTP) voting system” in the first line, and replace with the 
following: 
 
“is a tried and tested method for determining UK general elections that is well understood by voters, 
maintains a valuable geographic link between electors and their representatives, and is more likely than 
the alternatives to produce clearer results leading to stable government. 
 
“Council notes that PR voting systems have their own disadvantages including providing a platform for 
extremist parties, a tendency to produce unstable coalitions, and a weakening of the link between MPs 
and their constituents. 
 
“Council further notes that UK voters comprehensively rejected a proposal to change the voting system, 
by 68 percent to 32 percent, in a 2011 referendum and believes this result should be respected. 
 
“Council therefore does not support any moves to change the current voting system for general and local 
elections.” 
 
Motion would read: 
 
“This Council notes that the First Past the Post (FPTP) voting system is a tried and tested method for 
determining UK general elections that is well understood by voters, maintains a valuable geographic link 
between electors and their representatives, and is more likely than the alternatives to produce clearer 
results leading to stable government. 
 
“Council notes that PR voting systems have their own disadvantages including providing a platform for 
extremist parties, a tendency to produce unstable coalitions, and a weakening of the link between MPs 
and their constituents. 
 
“Council further notes that UK voters comprehensively rejected a proposal to change the voting system, 
by 68 percent to 32 percent, in a 2011 referendum and believes this result should be respected.  
 
“Council therefore does not support any moves to change the current voting system for general and local 
elections.” 
 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Dan Cohen 
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